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Chris and Adam

As the Wembley stadium proposals falter the Football Association and the country need positive assurances about the future of a national stadium.

We are confident that Coventry and the west Midlands region can provide a realistic and deliverable alternative to Wembley.

We are currently developing, on a brownfield site in the north of the city, a 40,000 seat arena which can, without a great deal of difficulty, be extended to accommodate 85,000 or even 90,000 people. 

One of its unique features will be a fully retractable playing surface which will remain in peak condition. It can be adapted for almost any leisure, sport and cultural activity.

The Coventry Arena would be a national stadium worthy of the name and it is set at the crossroads of the country. It is easy to get to, by road, by rail, by air or even by canal barge!

Another crucial advantage Coventry has is that this scheme is ready to go and it has widespread popular support. It would be a huge boost for our region and the arena plans already have public support from NEC and Advantage West Midlands.

The government has supported the scheme from the outset and the planning permission was not subjected to call in procedure by the Secretary of State. Put simply, this arena can be completed earlier than any of the other proposals now being floated.

I am confident that Coventry can deliver a national stadium that would be the pride of England, but we must have the clear support and will of the relevant authorities if together we are to make this happen.

There is so much more to tell about the arena plans here in Coventry and we would be happy to share them with you. I am sure that you will be impressed by what we can offer and I would welcome an opportunity to talk more about how Coventry can become home to England’s new national stadium.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Nick Nolan

Leader of the City Council 

For further information please contact: John McGuigan, Strategic Director, City Development Tel: 024 7683 1200 or Bryan Richardson, Chairman of Coventry City Football Club Tel: 024 76 234000
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